
Northwest AEA
On September 1, 2022, 

Northwest Area Education Agency 
will destroy educational records 
and special education records 
maintained by NWAEA for all 
individuals born on or before 
June 30, 1995 who attended 
schools in the 10-county area of 
northwest Iowa, including Lyon, 
Osceola, Sioux, O’Brien, Plymouth, 
Cherokee, Woodbury, Ida, Monona, 
and Crawford. Please contact 
NWAEA by calling 712.222.6018 to 
request records prior to destruction.
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